
 

LCM Advisory Meeting October 25th  
 

Lions are very important to 

our campers, staff and facility 
with your support, hard work 

and enthusiasm we can work 
together to make camp a better 

place for children with special 

needs.    

Rehabilitation groups and athletic groups.  Our rental season 

keeps growing which means more income and extending our 
season.  The increased business pushes back our closing date 

to winterize cabins and get the facility ready for winter with 
raking leaves and cleaning out gutters. A work list will be 

sent out to club secretaries in advance.  Meals will be 

provided and we appreciate your support.    
 

      
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

      Reminders & Updates Work Day To Winterize 

Camp December 3 
Camp Board Meeting – October 25 
At Babes Tavern in Waldorf on route 925, 

2890 Old Washington Road. All are welcome 

to attend!   

Camp Advisory Meeting – October 25th at 

7:00 PM  Meeting will be held October, 

January, April and July at 7:00 PM all Club 

appointed representatives are welcome and 

encouraged to attend! 

Annual Camp Gala – Friday February 10, 

2017       Mark your calendar for a Roaring 

Good Time!  If you would like to be on the 

planning committee please contact us 301-

870-5858. 

Brick Sold To Date 
A grand total of 382 bricks have been 

purchased to date to remember loved ones, 

friends and family. Our next order will go in 

on October 25th so please contact us if you 

would like to order a brick.  

Closing Weekend in November –  

December 3 & 4th 

Your help is appreciated and needed! 

Let Lions Camp Merrick Be Your Guest! 
We have Board members, camp staff and 
campers who would love to come speak at 

your Club meeting to answer questions and 
share our love of camp. 

Lions Camp Merrick at NBC 4 Health Fair 
Look for the Lions Camp Merrick booth at 
the NBC 4 Health Fair on January 

Lions Camp Merrick 
C A M P  N E W S  OCTOBER  2016 

Making Memories That Last A Lifetime! 

Please join us to hear about all the activity and progress that is 

occurring at “LIONS” Camp Merrick Tuesday evening at 
Babes Tavern in Waldorf, 2890 Old Washington Road.  The  

The Fall weather brings 

us into our rental season 
at Lions Camp Merrick 

were we host various 
groups who enjoy our 

beautiful facility.  This 

year we have hosted 
groups such as the boy 

scouts, church groups, 

We are looking to make 

summer 2017 a great 
summer with new 
programs for our campers 

and growing our program 
for children with visual 
impairments. 

 


